
Information for Gingerbread School Families 

Gingerbread’s number one priority is, and has always been, upholding our 

commitment to maintain a safe, and healthy School environment for your 

children. We understand and share the continued concern about COVID-19. 

We want to provide you the information you need to make the best decisions 

for yourself and your loved ones. 

 

We are grateful for your continued trust and confidence. We will get through 

this situation by working together and remaining focused on doing the right 

things. 

School Operations 

Gingerbread Schools continue to follow the guidance and directives from the 

state and health department. Many of the children enrolled in our Schools 

have family members playing essential roles in this crisis, including parents 

who work as nurses, doctors, grocery store clerks and more. All of our Schools 

serve parents who work to support their families. 

 

How we are keeping you safe 

Nothing is more important to us than the health and safety of our children, 

families and faculty. We will continue to work hard to help keep our School as 

clean and germ-free as possible. 

 


